C21: Board Decision on selecting the Audit Company reviewing financial statement of the first 6 months of 2020
On 15 July 2020, Century 21 Joint Stock Company announced the Decision No. 21/ 2020/ QD-HDQT of Board of Directors on selecting the Audit Company reviewing financial statement of the first 6 months of 2020 of the Company as follows:
Article 1: Board of Directors approves the contents as follows:

· Board of Directors will select Auditing & Informatic Services Company Limited (AISC) as the Audit Company reviewing financial statement of the first 6 months of 2020 of the Company;

· Board of Directors assigns General Manager of the Company to sign a contract with AISC and hold implementation in accordance with the regulations;

Article 2: Board of Directors, General Manager, departments, committees of the Company and related institutions and individuals are responsible for the implementation of this Board Resolution.

Article 3: This Board Decision is valid from the date of signature. 

